Oasis

Academy

Brislington

6 July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Cashless Payments**

The Academy introduced a cashless payment system in 2017. Using this system parents/carers of students at Oasis Academy Brislington have had the opportunity to pay online for school meals and trips for three years now so we are confident that the system we have in place works.

In the current climate, in order to reduce the risk of infection to staff and students, we will no longer be accepting any cash payments for school meals, trips or any other items when students return to the Academy in September 2020.

If you are already registered for our online payments system, no further action is required at present.

If you are not registered, please contact Mrs Kellie Draper at the Academy who will issue instructions on how to register and provide you with the unique code required to set up the account.

If you are unable to use an online system due to lack of computer access, or personal circumstances, require assistance with your registration or have a query regarding your existing account, please contact Kellie Draper on Kellie.Draper@oasisbrislington.org

Thank you in advance for your co-operation in supporting your child and the Academy as we introduce this change.

Yours faithfully

Mr P Knight Principal

Principal - Peter Knight
Oasis Academy Brislington
Hungerford Road, Brislington, Bristol, BS4 5EY